
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 8th November 2019 

Attendance—our target for overall  
attendance is 96% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tehidy 98% Mousehole 97.4% 

Kynance 98% Wheal Dream 98.4% 

Poldark 98.6% Morvah 94.1% 

Zennor 99.3% Whole School 97.8% 

Godrevy 98.8%   

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019/20 
Monday 11th November 

• Parents Evening (except  
Zennor & Morvah) 

Tuesday 12th November 

• Parents Evening (YR-Y5) 
Wednesday 13th November 

• Parents Evening for Zennor 
Friday 15th November 

• Children in Need—non  
uniform day in exchange for 
£1 donation 

Monday 18th December 

• Lantern making workshop 
3.30—5.30pm 

Friday 29th November 

• Non uniform day in exchange 
for sweets (packed or clean 
lidded jars) 

Sunday 1st December 

• Christingle service at St Anta 
Church 

Thursday 5th December 

• Flu immunisations 
Friday 6th December 

• Non uniform day in exchange 
for teddies and toys 

Saturday 7th December 

• St Ives in December Lantern  
Parade 

Tuesday 10th December 

• School Carol Concert at St Uny 
Church, 5pm 

Thursday 12th  December 

• Christmas Dinner 
Friday 13th December 

• Non uniform day in exchange 
for cakes and bottles 

• FOSUA Christmas Fayre  
Tuesday 17th December 

• EYFS and KS1 Nativity at 
9.15am and 2.15pm 

Wednesday 18th December 

• EYFS and KS1 Cinema trip 
Thursday 19th December 

• KS2 Cinema trip 
Friday 20th December 

• Christmas Jumper day  

• School finishes at 2pm 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
It’s been another jam-packed week at St Uny CE Academy! 
 
Bedtime Stories!  
Thank you so much to everyone who logged onto the 
school’s Facebook page over the weekend and watched 
St Uny CE Academy’s first ‘Bedtime Story’, the response 
has been overwhelmingly positive! Each Friday  
between 5-6pm a new story will be uploaded to the 
school’s Facebook page and the school website for you 
to enjoy with your children. Tune in later to find out 
which teacher has been selected to share the next story… The link to the ‘Bedtime Stories’ 
webpage is http://www.stuny.org.uk/web/reading_-_bedtime_stories/432108  
 

 
Children In Need – Friday 15th November! 
Next Friday is Children in Need – we will be supporting this  
fantastic cause by holding a non-uniform day in school. We are 
suggesting a donation of £1 per child who wears non-uniform, all 
money raised will be donated to Children In Need.  
 

 
Timings & Attendance 
Please note that the school day starts at 8.45am 
each day. This means that children must be in their 
classrooms for registration at this time. The whistle 
is blown each morning in the playground at 8.40am 
in order to ensure children are in their classrooms 
for the start of the school day.  Please ensure your 
child is here by 8.40am each morning to avoid  
missing the start of the school day.  The new Aspire 
Attendance Policy is now available to view on the 
school’s website using the following link: http://www.stuny.org.uk/web/parents. Please 
note, pupils who have an attendance % of lower than 95% will be monitored closely by the 
Head of School.  
 
 
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page  
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
 
Mr Hoskins 
Head of School 



THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 
(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Reasoning’. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Don’t forget completed shoeboxes need to 
be returned to school by Wednesday 13th 
November.  We have spare leaflets in the 
office if you need one. 
 

Have you completed your online Flu consent form?  If you don’t, 
your child will not get the flu vaccine on the 5th December.   The 
online form can be found at www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/
forms/flu.  The school reference code is EE143099.   
Any problems, please call Kernow Health on 01872 221105/6 

Our Parent Support 
Advisor, Yvonne  
Bryant, will be  
available between 
3pm and 5pm on 
Tuesday 12th  
November during  
Parents Evening if 
you would like to 
meet with her. 
 

St Ives in December will 
be holding a Lantern 
Making Workshop at 
school on Monday 18th 
November, 3.30—
5.30pm.  This will be an 
opportunity to make a 
lantern for the parade in 
St Ives on Saturday 7th 
December.  The work-
shop is limited to 50 families and will cost £2.30 per family (if 
your family would like to make more than one lantern, it will be 
an additional £1.50 per extra lantern).  If you would like to make 
a lantern, please put your name on the list in the office (first 50 
families only) and pay in cash.  Please note, all children must be 
accompanied by an adult at the workshop.  

Can you think of a name for 
our choir? 
St Uny Choir is looking for a 
new name.  If you have any 
suggestions please let the 
office know.  Thank you.  


